
SPAWNING LAKE STURGEON ASSESSMENT  

For more information, contact: 

Ashlyne Norris, Fisheries Biologist  

Anishinabek/Ontario Fisheries Resource Centre 191 Booth Road, North Bay, Ontario P1A 4K3     

Email: anorris@aofrc.org 
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The Anishinabek/Ontario Fisheries Resource Centre  

(A/OFRC), in partnership with Nipissing First Nation 

will be conducting a Lake Sturgeon Assessment in the 

South River of Lake Nipissing in May & June 2022. 

 

The A/OFRC staff will be setting short set gill nets and 

larval drift nets.  All information gathered will contrib-

ute to the protection and recovery of Lake Sturgeon 

by identifying important spawning habitats and deter-

mining areas of the river utilized by larval sturgeon.  

The A/OFRC is a not-for-profit organization that 

serves as an independent source of information for 

communities within the Anishinabek Nation.  The 

Centre provides information and recommendations 

for sustainable fisheries management, reports of 

stock status, evaluates stresses on fish populations 

and habitats, and offers technical support.   


